

# January Newsletter CGMA



"Within a child lies the fate of the future." - Maria Montessori



### **New This Month**

Literacy Testing for K-3 students- All month long

BETA Induction at 7:55 during morning assembly

3<sup>rd</sup> and 4th Graders can sign up for the Sphero Club



## **Friendly Reminders**

Please make sure your child is in the appropriate dress code for CGMA unless otherwise noted.

If you were unable to make your child's conference, please contact your child's teacher to reschedule.

Applications for new families are due on January 31st.



### Other Information

Sphero Club will meet on Tuesdays until 4:00.

Chess Club will meet on Wednesdays until 4:00

Good luck to Chess Club members who signed up for the tournament.



# $\gg$

# What's Coming Up Next Month

February 2<sup>nd</sup> - Lottery Day for new families

February 7<sup>th -</sup> Fire Drill

February 8th - Tornado Drill

February 9th – Family Picnic, Acceptance Letters Mailed

February 12<sup>th</sup> – 16<sup>th</sup> Mardi Gras Holiday

February 23<sup>rd</sup> – PTO School Dance